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TO:  Elizabeth Pauli, City Manager 
FROM: Doris Sorum, City Clerk 
COPY:  Community Vitality and Safety Committee Members; Linda Stewart 
PRESENTER: Doris Sorum, City Clerk 
SUBJECT: Consideration and recommendation of applicants to the Human Services Commission 
DATE:  May 23, 2019 
 
PRESENTATION TYPE: 
Committees, Boards and Commissions Interviews 
 
SUMMARY: 
The Community Vitality and Safety Committee will interview and may recommend up to seven 
applicants to the full City Council for appointment or reappointment to the Human Services Commission. 
Below is a list of the applicants: 
 

APPLICANTS COUNCIL 
DISTRICT 

Rahn Clayton (seeking reappointment) Outside City Limits 
Elizabeth Pebley (seeking reappointment) 5 
Luis Beltran 4 
Uhmavateykalyaney Chim 5 
Annabelle Daniel 3 
Magdalena Stickel 4 
Rebecca Stith 2 
Holly Willard 3 
Jason Grube (seeking reappointment) 1 
Philip Bower 2 

 
BACKGROUND: 
The Human Services Commission conducts public hearings, accepts and reviews funding applications, 
rates project applications and makes human services funding recommendations to the City Council. The 
Commission also serves as a resource to the City Council and City Staff for implementation of the City's 
Human Services Strategic Plan.  
 
ISSUE: 
Seven positions need to be filled. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
The Commission will continue to operate without full membership. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 
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RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff requests that the Community Vitality and Safety Committee recommend the appointment or 
reappointment of up to seven applicants to the Human Services Commission, which would be forwarded 
to the full City Council on June 4, 2019. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Human Services Commission applications 
Current Roster 
 


	FROM: Doris Sorum, City Clerk
	PRESENTATION TYPE:
	SUMMARY:
	BACKGROUND:
	ISSUE:
	ALTERNATIVES:
	FISCAL IMPACT:
	There is no fiscal impact.
	RECOMMENDATION:

